
 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12th July 2019 

Year 2/3 Reading Project    

 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

As you’ll be aware reading is an important part of school and home and we encourage children to 

read and listen to stories as often as possible. We are looking at how to make links within reading 

and writing as well as to enhance enjoyment in reading and being read to.  

To help us along with this there is something I’d like you to do before September. 

 

Your challenge...  

 

Over the 6 weeks holiday please share as many books and stories you can with your children and 

encourage them to do the same with their friends and family members. In September please 

send your child with something that represents this sharing that they could talk about and 

indeed share with their new class, for example this could be…. 

 a book they’ve enjoyed sharing 

 a picture they’ve drawn about a story  

 a photograph of your child sharing a story  

 a piece of writing about a story 

 

Please send any examples in with first names only written on them, thank you! 

 

The examples and pictures we collect will be enjoyed in September and will make a super display 

for the start of the year. I look forward to receiving them.  

Thank you for your help and cooperation! Have a super summer holiday and see you in September. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Catherine Wheatcroft 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


